
VILLAGE OF AURORA - PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  that the VILLAGE OF AURORA Community 
Preservation Panel is holding two (2) Public Hearings at a regular meeting 
on Wednesday, May 7, 2025, at approximately 7:00 PM, in the Aurora 
Firehouse Meeting Room at 456 Main Street, Aurora, New York to consider 
Application #25-08 from Philipp Kircher for an addition at 231 Main 
Street and Application #25-11 from the Inns of Aurora to permit a 
permanent tent frame at 391 Main Street.   The proposed applications are 
on file in the village clerk’s office, 456 Main Street, and posted on the village 
website https://auroranewyork.us/news-and-events/recent-permits/ Written 
comments may be submitted up until 5:00 PM EST, on Wednesday, May 7, 
2025, via mail, email at villageclerk@auroranewyork.us or hand delivered to 
the village clerk’s office. 
 
 
Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk   

April 19, 2025 
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